We learned yesterday of the passing of Jeff Miller of Topeka. He died as the result of an apparent sailboat accident on Lake Perry on Friday afternoon/evening. 
Jeff was the Human Resources Director at Banner Creek LLC, and served on the Chamber Board from 2011 through 2013. He was president of the Board during his final year.
Jeff proudly and confidently served and his opinion was valued by the board.
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